PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL


	
	
	Specialist Children’s Services
Montague House
9 Hanover Road
Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN1 1EZ

	
	Direct dial/ext:
	03000 419444

	
	Ask for:
	

	
	Our ref:
	

	
	Date:
	


Dear 

I am writing to invite you to attend an Initial Child Protection Conference regarding your children:
Name: 

DOB: 


The conference is to be held on:  
Date: 


Time:


At: 


The Initial Child Protection Conference brings together family members, the child who is the subject of the conference (where appropriate) and those professionals most involved with your child and family, following Section 47 Child Protection enquiries.

The social worker will have shared their report with you and given you a leaflet which explains what will happen at the conference (an additional copy is also enclosed). 
To enable you to better participate in the conference please complete the enclosed “Parents report for Initial conference “and return it to your social worker. Your social worker and many other professionals involved with your family will be ready to help you if you need support to complete it.

It is also available electronically by following this link: http://www.proceduresonline.com/kent/childcare/user_controlled_lcms_area/uploaded_files/Parents%27%20report%20to%20Initial%20Conference.doc 
You should arrive 30 minutes before the conference so you can meet with the independent conference chairperson, who will be able to answer your questions, and explain what will happen during the meeting.
The conference is divided into four sections:
1. Information about you and your child is shared; your views will be sought.
2. Professionals are asked to discuss the risks and protective factors for your child/children.

3. A decision will be made about whether your child/children need a Child Protection Plan. If he/she does:
4. The conference will discuss what needs to change for your child/ren to be protected from harm and agree who will be part of the core group who will draw up a working plan.

.

Your participation is very important and your cooperation is key to achieving a positive outcome for you and the child/children. Please make every effort to attend but, if you cannot, let your social worker know in good time.
Yours sincerely
Social Worker
Kent County Council
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